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Webber to widen the IH-10 in Houston and FM-156 in Fort Worth. The company will also build a
bridge and an underpass on the IH-35 in Austin.
Ferrovial Agroman's subsidiary is firmly established as one of the leading road builders in Texas.

Madrid, 07/09/2018 .- Ferrovial Agroman, through subsidiary Webber, has been awarded three new
road contracts worth $360 million (€308 million). The company is to widen the IH-10 in Houston and the
FM-156 in Forth Worth, and perform a number of upgrades on the IH-35 in Austin.

On the IH-10, Webber will add an extra lane in each direction along a 10.2-mile (16.4-kilometer) stretch,
and make additional improvements. Work will commence in January 2019 and is to be concluded in the
Spring of 2022. Webber will also widen the FM-156 from two to four lanes along a 3.8-mile stretch (6.1
kilometers) and build two additional bridges to avoid a flood zone. Work is scheduled to begin in March
2019 and conclude in Autumn 2022.

The last of the projects includes work along a 2.3-mile (3.7-kilometer) section of the IH-35, including the
construction of a bridge and an underpass in place of an overpass, expansion of frontage roads, and
upgrading of the main lanes. Work will begin in January 2019 and conclude in the Spring of 2021.

These projects firmly establish Webber as one of the leading road builders in Texas. In 2017, it was
awarded contracts to expand the US 281 and I-45, among others. Ferrovial Agroman was also chosen to
build an 85-kilometer section of Houston's Grand Parkway, in the north-east of the Greater Houston
area.

About Ferrovial

Ferrovial is one of the world's leading infrastructure operators and municipal services companies,
committed to developing sustainable solutions. The company has 96,000 employees and operates in
over 20 countries. Its main business areas are: Services, Toll Roads, Construction and Airports. It is a
member of Spain's blue-chip IBEX 35 index and is also included in the Dow Jones Sustainability Index and
FTSE4Good; all its operations are conducted in compliance with the principles of the UN Global Compact,
which the company adopted in 2002.
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